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Queen/Spadina CLC  
MEETING MINUTES  

April 2, 2024 

6:00PM - 7:00PM  
 

ATTENDEES:  
 

BIAs/Community Groups/Non-Profit                                                         
Organizations/Residents  

• Alan Liu (Queen West BIA)                                                        

• Patricia Cho (City of Toronto) 
• Meg Marshall (Queen West BIA) 

• Louie Lenti (CoT) 

• Ran (Unverified) 

• Sophia (Unverified) 

• Bridgit Stain  
• Vanessa Opassinis (CoT) 

• Julia Murnaghan (CoT) 
• Chris Haskim (Coun. Malik's Office) 

• Sarah Kabani 

• Bridgit Stain 

• Michael Paolucci (CoT) 

• Louie Lenti (CoT) 

• Valerie Eggertson 
 

 

OVERVIEW:   

On Tuesday, April 2, 2024, Metrolinx hosted a virtual Queen/Spadina CLC session meeting in 

partnership with OTG. Metrolinx and Ontario Transit Group (OTG) provided a construction 

update accompanied with awareness/safety tips about spring flooding. During the session, 

attendees were able to hear updates on current or upcoming work, the Hoarding installation 

in both sites and ask questions pertaining the neighbourhood. Metrolinx closed the formal 

presentation with information on how to contact their project team. 

 

 

 

 

 

Metrolinx  
• Bradley Naismith 
• Franca DiGiovanni  

• James Francis 
• Franca DiGiovanni 

 
OTG  

• Rouveyrol, Loïs 

• Dewhirst, Allison 

• Marques, Jennifer 
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QUESTIONS:  
 

• The Downtown Yonge BIA took advantage of this CLC to introduce itself and ask 
Metrolinx to collaborate on the station's infrastructure and design, announcing 
its desire to involve the community in the Queen Spadina station project. 

 
• A community member asked about signage to indicate the new TTC stop, 

mentioning that the new location is impossible to see or find, users don't know 

where the relocated streetcar stop is, no signs are visible regarding construction 

signs at this location. 

 

 

ACTION ITEMS:  
• Metrolinx to coordinate a meeting with BIA downtown.  
• Metrolinx to discuss with TTC and managing the signage traffic access for the 

pedestrians and users of public transportation. 


